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26th June 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Staff are preparing videos to say goodbye to their current class and hellos will follow from their 
new teacher.  This will be for every year group. 
I have had a number of enquiries from Year 2 parents who want to send a thank you something to 
their child’s teacher.  Under current COVID-19 arrangements, please could this be in an envelope 
or wrapped gift that can be opened safely at a later date by the class teacher. 
For any parents wanting to send a note of recognition or thanks to their child’s teacher, please use 
the teachers school e-mail to do so or send a letter in the post well before the end of term as 
deliveries are not received over the summer holidays. 
Year 2 children only (who have not had any opportunity to be in school) have been offered a face 
to face small group transition with their teacher in the last week of term.  Can I ask that parents of 
Year 2 children respond to the school email to confirm that their child will be attending on their 
allocated day/time.   
 
Reports 
Reports for Foundation and Year 1 children will be e-mailed to you in the last week of term at the 
latest. 
 
September 2020 
Following government guidelines, we are preparing for a start on 3rd September for Year 1 and 
Year 2 children in classes of 30.  I will be sending you plenty of information about how this can be 
achieved safely.   
All arrangements are subject to any local or national COVID-19 statutory guidance. 
 
New Staff 
I am pleased to announce that Mr G Horne has been appointed to the school teaching staff.  He 
will be class teacher for Sycamore children from September 2020. 
 
Explorers Den 
Explorers Den will be running holiday clubs during the summer holidays.  Please contact them to 
book the sessions that you require.  Please see attached flyer for contact details. 
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Explorers Den are also planning to restart their Breakfast & After School club in September 2020 
so again, please book in to secure your childs place. 
Please be aware that Explorers Den operate on the school site as an independent business and 
therefore fees are payable. 
 
 
Please find the link and videos from Mrs Crawley, our English co-ordinator to support you and your 
child with phonics.  I have watched them and the presenters use the same language and approach 
that we use at school and highly recommend that you engage with the programmes. 
www.wandleenglishhub.org.uk/lettersandsounds 
 
 
Keep safe in this sunny weather and cover up, cream up and wear a hat & preferably keep out of 
the sun. 
Enjoy your weekend whatever you choose to do. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs E.A.Hill 
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